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I strongly oppose SB 1521. SB 1521 removes protections and oversight from our 

children. This bill would have the effect of making school superintendents 

unaccountable and virtually unremovable, as long no serious laws were violated, no 

matter how poorly a job is done under their direction educating our youth. This bill 

effectively shuts out and silences school boards, parents, and the general publics 

involvement in educating our youth, this would include quality of education being 

taught. Our children are our future. Our future deserves better. NO ON SB 1521!  

Gerald Lindsey 

Salem 


